
 

 

Aldwick Parish Council notification regarding the 

Corona Virus  

 

Aldwick Parish Council is now closed to the public and we are no longer holding committee 

meetings until further notice. 

 

But we do want to help you in any way we can.  Please follow the guidelines below: 

 

 

If you need help with a specific matter, you can email us at: 

clerk@aldwickparishcouncil.gov.uk and we will reply as quickly as possible. 

 

In the case of an emergency matter only, please phone the emergency number: 

 

07855 423562 

 

More general advice on everything from staying safe to how to claim benefits can be had 

from the following sources: 

 

www.arun.gov.uk 

www.westsussex.gov.uk 

and 

www.gov.uk 

 

mailto:clerk@aldwickparishcouncil.gov.uk
http://www.arun.gov.uk/
http://www.westsussex.gov.uk/
http://www.gov.uk/


Rest assured we will help you in any way we can.  Thank you for your patience in these 

difficult times 

 

 

 

 

 


